
TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 

Meets at Captain Ratty’s  

2nd Tuesday at 5:30pm for Dinner 

Moore’s Barbecue 

4th Tuesday at 1:00pm for Lunch 
 

PMB 215 

1822 S Glenburnie Rd. 

New Bern, NC 28562 

District 32 NC District East Club 2709 

www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan 
 
Do you have something you would like to see in the next 
Newsletter? Would you like to write a small article? Please 
have your information to Loriann, Editor, no later than the 
first Tuesday of the month.  

252-633-2218      Lharker1@yahoo.com 

AWARD WINNNG 

TRYON 
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     November 2019                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  
  

2019-2020 SLATE OF OFFICES: 
 

President                            Angela Okell-Watson 
President Elect                      Stephanie Crosby 
Secretary                                     Joanne Partin 
Treasurer                                   Darian Dennis 
Co Treasurer                         Camille Hoffman 
Director(ex-officio)                   Maggy Costandy 
Director exp 2020                    Jan Gunderson 
Director exp 2020                   Joyce Hendricks 
Director exp 2020                     Rita MacIndoe 
Director exp 2021             Cammie Armstrong 
Director exp 2021                       Barbara Haan 
Director exp 2021                        Juliet Meyer 
 

Sargeant at Arms                             Mack Paul 
Chaplain                                 Dan Armstrong 
  
Membership Director     Cammie Armstrong 
Communications Director     Loriann Harker 
 

TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
NAMED 

DR. COURTNEY W. 
SHROPSHIRE 

OUTSTANDING 
CIVITAN CLUB 

2014 – 2015 
2015 – 2016 

NEW MEMBER INITIATION:  
 
At our October lunch meeting Stephanie Crosby, 
President Elect, initiated Cathleen McAnneny as a 
new club member. Cathleen is sponsored by Pat 
Purnell. 
 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

1924: However, even the 1922 logo was seen as 

informal by many, as it had been merely adapted 

from the Birmingham logo. At Civitan’s fourth 

International Convention, incoming International 

President Stockton Broome was instructed to 

form a committee to design a “proper emblem.” 

The emblem was designed by committee member 

and Jacksonville, FL Civitan Frank Gammon. 

The logo, unveiled in the December 1924 issue 

of Civitan Magazine, featured a prominent “C” in 

the center, bounded above by “International.” 

The emblem was surrounded by 12 points 

representing the twelve tenets of the Civitan 

creed. 

http://www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan


____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

We would love to have you as a greeter, current openings for 2 Greeters for our Dinner Meeting on 
January 14th. If you are interested in one of these spots please contact Loriann at lharker1@yahoo.com 
This is a great opportunity for all members to get to put a face with a name and meet your fellow 
members. November 26th lunch meeting, our greeter is Camille Hoffman, December 10th Christmas 
Party, our greeter is Shirley Wang. A sign-up sheet will also be available at our meetings. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
This year we are doing something a little different for our Celebration. We will be having a cocktail party 
upstairs at Captain Ratty’s. There will be heavy appetizers rather than a sit down meal. We want to mingle 
with our members and get to know them better. The fee for the party is $17 payable that night at check 
in. We do need to give Tom a head count so they can prepare enough food, so, if you would kindly 
RSVP to Stephanie Crosby before December 1st with a yes or no it would be much appreciated!  
SCC@wardandsmith.com 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Did you know that we host supper at RCS on the third Sunday of each month? Virginia Older is now 
the Chairperson. Thank you for stepping up Virginia! 6 p.m. – RCS Homeless Shelter Dinner 3rd Sunday 
of every month. We bring food to feed up to 20 people. We meet at the shelter 6pm, set things up, serve 
at 6:15, and leave the cleanup to them so we are finished by 6:30 or so. We need up to 3 people each 
month. If you would like to part of the team please email Virginia Older:  Gizmo_older@yahoo.com.-
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Did you know that we host Bingo on the third Saturday of the month at Brookstone Living in 
Pollocksville? The residents are brought into the Bingo room and play for Quarters!! The session runs 
for 1 hour. All you need to do is help some of the residents mark off the numbers on their cards and 
yell BINGO! See Barbara Haan for more details on how you can sign up to play Bingo! The December 
Bingo, December 21st, is our Annual BINGO Christmas Party for the Residents. Do you have 
any hotel bottles of shampoos, conditioners? These are great items to donate to the bags. 
Calendars, socks, hand lotions are all good ideas for the bags as well. Please contact Barbara to 
help. bhaan11@aol.com, 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:bhaan11@aol.com


 

After a little confusion on delivering our October, Peanut Butter Collection, we had a delivery. Janet and 
Ralph Routier, Rita MacIndoe, and Maggy Costandy delivered 327 jars of Peanut Butter and 45 jars of 
Jelly to RCS in the Rain on November 15th. 

Thank you to our wonderful Community for once again stepping up and helping us fill the pantry shelves 
at RCS. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are close to our goal of 300 poinsettias this year. Our pick up will be on Saturday, December 7th at 
our new location. Thank you to the Bate Foundation and member Joyce Hendricks for opening the 
doors for us to distribute our beautiful Christmas Flowers to New Bern! The Bate Foundation is located 
3515 Trent Road, #4. Poinsettias will be available for pick up 11am – 12:30pm. Please contact Carter 
Ann if you have any last minute orders, payments for orders and/or you want to volunteer on the 7th to 
help distribute the plants. Carter Ann can be contacted at carollins@wardandsmith.com.  Do you 
remember when we had to cut the foil and wrap the plants ourselves???? I thought it was a lot 
of fun but my hands did not appreciate the elastic bands!! 
  



TRYON MEMBERS 

      Happy Birthday!      

Happy Anniversary!!    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Darian Dennis & Bob Dofner November 27th  

Angela Okell-Watson & Larry Watson November 30th  

Kathleen McGowan-Carnes & Robert 
Carnes 

December 18th  

Cammie Armstrong November 10th  

Ralph Routier November 12th  

Pat Drake November 21st  

Angela Okell-Watson November 22nd  

Janet Routier November 24th  

Amy Still November 26th  

Scott Wilson December 2nd  

Deborah Kania December 3rd  

Bonnie Burcher December 18th  

Doris Burgess December 31st  

TRYON’S SPONSORED CLUBS:  

CAPE LOOKOUT – 3RD TUESDAY AT 5:30PM – 

RIVERSIDE GRILL AND SUBS 

WE CAN – 2ND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH AT THE 

AG EXTENSION  

WINTERVILLE – 3RD MONDAY, 6PM – 

WINTERVILLE FREE WILL BAPTIST CHURCH 

CENTENARIO – ROME ITALY – CHARTERED 

3/18/17 

CRAVEN EARLY COLLEGE –  

EARLY COLLEGE EAST –  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO COME VISIT 

ANY OF OUR OFFSPRING CLUBS AT 

THEIR MEETINGS. ALL VISITORS ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

COLLECTION/FUNDRAISING DRIVES: 

Coin Box drive… We have collected approximately 

$82 so far for this year.  

Box Top Drive… Please keep collecting be sure the 

whole expiration date is on the box top and turn in at 

meetings. 

Aluminum Tab Drive… Please keep collecting the 

tabs from your soda and soup cans and turn in at 

meetings. We collect them for our Jr. Civitan Clubs 

Ronald McDonald House Drive.  

Belk Charity Days… November 9, 2019 was the 

date. Marie says we have raised $365 so far and will 

keep us updated when Belk gives distributes the 

balance of $5 collected on the 9th to each of the Non 

Profit Organizations that participated. 

 



DATES TO REMEMBER:  

November 26th – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan luncheon– Moore’s Barbecue, MLK, Blvd. – Back to Basics 
is our theme for this meeting. 

November 28th HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!! Gobble Gobble 

December 3rd – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan Board Meeting – Ward & Smith, 1001 College Ct, - Please let 
Joanne know if you would like to attend. (Attending a board meeting is worth points 10 toward your VIP 
award) 

December 7th - Poinsettia Fundraiser –Pick up at the Bate Foundation 3515 Trent Road, #4 11:00am - 
12:30pm 

December 10th – 6:00 p.m. –5:30 for Social Time – Tryon Civitan Holiday Celebration – Heavy appetizers 
- Captain Ratty's - Middle Street 

December 13th –   We Can Civitan Club Craft Sale - 6-8pm during Artwalk. We will have a spot right 
outside Mitchell Hardware to sell handmade items from our members with a few donated items from 
friends! Come on down and support We Can Civitan and pick up some wonderful presents for your friends 
and family! 

December 15th – 6 p.m. – RCS Homeless Shelter Dinner 3rd Sunday of every month. We bring food to 
feed up to 20 people. We meet at the shelter 6pm, set things up, serve at 6:15, and leave the cleanup to them 
so we are finished by 6:30 or so. We need up to 3 people each month. If you would like to part of the team 
please email Virginia Older:  Gizmo_older@yahoo.com. 

December 21st – 10 a.m. – BINGO at Brookstone Living Center in Pollocksville. To volunteer to help 
nursing home residents play bingo for about 1 hour. Please contact Barbara Haan, for more information or 
if you would like to help, bhaan11@aol.com Car pooling is available if that helps! This is our Annual 
Christmas Party for the residents. 

December 25th - MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE!! 

January 1, 2020 - HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

January 14th – 6:00 p.m. –5:30 for Social Time – Tryon Civitan Dinner Meeting - Captain Ratty's - Middle 
Street 

Directly following our meeting we are trying to plan a fun time at Beary The Hatchet. The Cost would be 
$15 per person for an hour. This is a lot of fun to do and it doesn't take a lot of muscle to do so! Mack is 
Chairing this event so please let him know if you would like to attend.  

July 26, 2020 – July 29, 2020 – Civitan International Convention – Milwaukee, WI.  

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

Scan this code 
to visit our 
Facebook 

Page! 


